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June 11, 2021

FOREST HILLS SCHOOL DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INPUT SESSION

IDEA (Individuals with Disabilities Education Act) federal grant funds support special
education services for school aged children in Ohio. FHSD will offer the opportunity
for public input on the use of these funds during a meeting on Monday, June 28,
2021 at 6:15 p.m. The meeting will be held in room 140/142 at Nagel Middle School,
1500 Nagel Road, Cincinnati, OH 45255.

Those wishing to provide input on the use of these funds will contact Tiffany
Paylor-Sowah at tiffanypaylorsowah@foresthills.edu. The email must include the
commenter's first and last name, their address, and the input you would like to
provide. To participate in the public hearing, the commenter must be a resident of
the Forest Hills School District.

For more information, contact Betsy Ryan, Director of Teaching and Learning, at
513‐231‐3600 or betsyryan@foresthills.edu.


